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Determination

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.

Last week was an opportunity to welcome all the children back to 
school for spring term.

This month we are learning about the values of Determination and 
Challenge and this week’s assembly was based on Martin Luther 
King day. The children have learnt about how he campaigned for 
civil rights in the USA and beyond.

Next week we will be linking our work on these values to supporting 
children with their mental health and we will be sharing the story: 
My Strong Mind by Neils Van Hove.

During the month of December we raised money on ParentPay and 
during the Christmas performances for Mind, a charity that supports 
mental health in children and young people. We raised £416 and 
thank you for your support.

Please note that in the event of snow we will always aim
to remain open and we ask that you avoid calling school
during spells of bad weather as we will keep our 
website updated.

Mrs Kelly 
Headteacher

Our values ambassadorsFind more 

Facebook

Instagram

Website

Charville Academy is not responsible 
for the content of external websites.

https://www.facebook.com/CharvilleAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/charvilleacademy?igshid=OGQ5ZDc2ODk2ZA==
https://www.charvilleacademy.org/


CURRICULUM BOOKS / HOME LEARNING LETTERS 

The curriculum booklets for the Spring term and the Home Learning Policy are 
on the website.  Please follow the links to access them:-

https://www.charvilleacademy.org/page/?title=Curriculum+Booklets&pid=124&acti

on=saved

https://www.charvilleacademy.org/page/?title=Home+Learning&pid=125

Year 3 enjoyed an interactive workshop based around their History 
topic of Anglo Saxons/Vikings, this half term.

The children enjoyed an interactive play blended with action 
and discussion around the topic.  

As well as watching the play they also had the opportunity to discuss 
the actions they were watching, with the actors and also discuss the 
characters’ intentions.

This week at Charville…

https://www.charvilleacademy.org/page/?title=Curriculum+Booklets&pid=124&action=saved
https://www.charvilleacademy.org/page/?title=Home+Learning&pid=125
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wMIJFEzfOFnoyUt8qr0WXHhQ3IHIiRmx/view?usp=drive_web


Key Messages

Key Dates

These are the current dates for spring 
term 1

19th January- Maths Work
shop for Reception Parents

1st February- Reception and Y6 NHS 
Height and Weight Checks

2nd February- Y3 Pedestrian Training

6th February- Y6 Trip to RSF Hendon

9th February – School closes at normal 
time for half term and reopens on 
Monday 19th February

Attendance

Whole school Attendance this week is 
93.3%

Well done to 1G who had 98.3% for 
the week.

H&S Messages

The school gates close promptly at 
8:50 each day. Please ensure that 

you are prompt and avoid having to 
come in via main reception as this 

can cause this area to become 
congested.

If you are unable to collect your child 
at 3:10 please let us know via phone 
no later than 2:30, wherever possible 

as this then allows enough time to 
ensure that the class teacher is 

aware.

All children need to come to school 
wearing a named, warm waterproof 

coat during the winter months. 
Scarves and gloves are also 

encouraged.

Letters/Emails Home this week

Al Sylvester visit to Charville – Year 2
Height and weight checks – Reception & Year 6


